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We are ready to report that Tall Grass is not a going concern. It is a shell company established for marketing purposes only.
We cannot confirm any of the claims and representations made by the source in your firm.
However, during our due diligence process in China, we were able to identify a source of a high-quality plastic material that would be an excellent substitute for the plastic that you currently use. There will be no need to make any adjustments or modifications to your manufacturing process.
The total unit cost (FOB your plant) of this plastic material is 30% lower in comparison to the current material.
If this is of interest to your firm, we will be glad to facilitate the proper introductions. 
Your company’s check for $400,000 has been received and deposited into our account.
Please record this transaction on your income statement.
Thank you for your business.
Sincerely,
DDP Consulting Group
